
Dear Dr. Jing Yu, 

Thank you for considering our review article entitled “Emerging blood-based biomarkers for detection of 

gastric cancer” for publication in the World Journal of Gastroenterology. We have revised our manuscript 

according to the reviewers’ comments and editor’s suggestions. 

Reviewer #01850720 suggested that a minor language polishing is required. Now, the manuscript has 

been edited by a professional editing service to ensure the spelling, grammar, and word flow adhere to 

the standards of academic journals; a language editing certificate is provided. 

We have updated the manuscript according to the Guidelines and Requirements for Manuscript Revision-

Topic Highlight. 

We have provided an Audio core tip. 

The manuscript was subjected to CrossCheck analysis and the title was subjected to Google Scholar 

search; the screenshot images are provided. 

The Copyright Assignment form and the Conflict-of-interest statement are provided. 

 

Having addressed all the issues raised by you and the reviewers, we hope that the revised manuscript 
may now be acceptable for publication in the WJG. Should you require any further clarification about the 
manuscript, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Best regards, 

Aija Linē 


